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webmineral@gmail.com

From: Cape Minerals Info <info@capeminerals.co.za>

Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 12:23 PM

To: webmineral@gmail.com

Hello everyone, all of the very best to you all for 2022.  

We have now finally finished cleaning and loading the very last of the massive Namibian shipment we recieved lat last 

year. Sadly we have been informed that there is nothing forthcoming for the next few weeks / months, this as they start 

up again in the year ahead.  

With this in mind, feel free to brouse through both the "new" as well as "Namibia" tabs to see what is left, this is 

however on a first come first serve basis. 

Heres hoping eveyone is able to at least get one or two of these lovely specimens before they are all gone 

Kind regads 

Graham & Nicky at Cape Minerals.    


